
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Public Works Streets and Parks Position 

DATE: March 18, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

On the February 5th, 2024 council meeting the City Council authorized staff to fill this vacant 
position.  Through a two step interview process staff has picked Jason Stanius as the top 
candidate.  Jason was offered the position on March 11, 2024, contingent upon City Council 
approval and successfully completing a background check and medical exam. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

It is recommended that City Council make a motion to hire Jason Stanius for the position of 
Streets and Parks worker, pending results with city policy standard requirements.  He will be 
placed at step two on the Streets and Parks pay scale. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

This is an existing budgeted position. 

 

 

 

 


